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August 27, 2019

THE ADMINISTRATOR

Michael Honeycutt, Ph.D.

Chair

Science Advisory Board

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Dr. Honeycutt:

Thank you very much for your consultation report about updating the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency’s Guidelines for Carcinogens and Non-Cancer Risk Assessment, which |
received on July 15, 2019. The report and consultation comments from the EPA’s Science
Advisory Board and the Chemical Assessment Advisory Committee, together with all related
public comments from the June 5, 2019, SAB meeting, have been provided to the EPA’s Risk
Assessment Forum for consideration in the implementation of this project.

Please pass along my appreciation for the timely and meaningful contributions the
members of both the advisory board and committee have made to this project.

Sincerely,

Andrew R. Wheeler

cc Hugh A. Barton, Ph.D.
Jennifer Orme-Zavaleta, Ph.D.
F:d Ohanian
David Bussard
Thomas Armitage
Thomas Brennan

Internet Address (URL) @ hitp://www.epa.gov
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August 27, 2019

THE ADMINISTRATOR

Hugh A. Barton, Ph.D.

Chair

Chemical Assessment Advisory Committee
Science Advisory Board

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Dr. Barton:

Thank you very much for your consultation report about updating the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency’s Guidelines for Carcinogens and Non-Cancer Risk Assessment, which |
received on July 15, 2019. The report and consultation comments from the EPA’s Science
Advisory Board and the Chemical Assessment Advisory Committee, together with all related
public comments from the June 5, 2019, SAB meeting, have been provided to the EPA’s Risk
Assessment Forum for consideration in the implementation of this project.

Please pass along my appreciation for the timely and meaningful contributions the
members of both the advisory board and committee have made to this project.

Singerely

Andrew R. Wheeler

cc: Jennifer Orme-Zavaleta, Ph.D.
Ed Ohanian
David Bussard
Thomas Armitage
Thomas Brennan

intemet Address (URL) @ http./www.epa.gov
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